
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

APRIL 2022 

 
PNW AGM will be held on 19th May 2022 @ 18h30 for 19h00 at the Plumstead Bowling Club. 

 
 Winners of our Scavenger Hunt Competition: 

1st Place:  Belisa Rodriques 
2nd Place:  Adrian Dearham 
3rd Place:  Rowan Botha 
 

 House Boards can be purchased for R60.00. Please contact our secretary Jenny Mc Calgan on 
084 776 9803 

 
 Local businesses advertised on pages 11 - 13  please support (local is lekker) 
 

 
 

 

 

On behalf of Plumstead Neighbourhood Watch, we would like to wish you continued Health and 
Happiness.  

You’ve been Blessed with longevity and many stories to tell, wishing you many more.  
Hope you had an amazing day on the 29th of April. 

Happy 104th Birthday  
Margaret Ellis 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
                                                 Call National on 086 110 1911 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Plumstead Bicycle Patrollers 
 

The Plumstead bicycle patrollers were founded over 10 years ago, and their aim is to be 
the ears and eyes on the ground ensuring community safety, which is their number one 

priority. 
 

The patrollers are made up of 7 members, who work from 06:00-18:00. They work 
closely with the reaction and TRF teams on the ground. All patrollers carry Hytera 
radios which allow them to communicate with the reaction teams, alerting them of 

activity in the area. 
 

The patroller can be seen during the early hours of the morning, escorting employees 
to their jobs be it at residences, businesses, the old age homes, and the hospital in the 

area.  They also stand down at the 2 schools ensuring children safety. 
The patrollers have done remarkable work to combat crime in the area, by ensuring 

visibility at known hot spots, subways, and crossings in the area.  We are proud of the 
work done and are passionate to grow Plumstead into a crime free zone. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

A big thank you to our Patrollers for your dedication to keeping our Hood Safe. 
 

Please contact Gary Klugman 072 839 3390 if you would like 
to become a patroller or if you an old patroller and would like 
to start patrolling again. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Crafters' Clubhouse is a community initiative based in 
Plumstead to facilitate networking and meetups amongst 

local arts and crafts enthusiasts. 

Launch of Crafters Clubhouse in Plumstead 
The crafters had a delightful morning on the 5th of April of connection and creativity. The potluck turned out like 

potlucks often do ... A wonderful exchange of ideas and networking and lots of laughs about our crafting 
addictions. Some brand-new crafters and some crafter stalwarts. Here's to many more meetups. 

For more exciting events and to join please visit Crafters Clubhouse Facebook Page 

19th April 2022. A most wonderful morning in our clubhouse with Candle Makeover. Stunning creations and 
beautiful gifts created for friends and family. Serviette swopping was great fun with this group of resourceful 
crafters. Thanks everyone for joining the event. Practice is key and I look forward to seeing your new designs. I 
thoroughly enjoyed teaching this relaxing technique. Thanks to Corp Cafe Southfield for hosting Crafters' Clubhouse. 

https://www.facebook.com/Southfieldcorpcafe/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZUcl_1tPmjkXeNubdlpJdvELUKqudm0-D03gmy1IxCJOBumn-0sfW8RD2Fgf9xM2kcOEzY_4nn6nk5WYXEPaK8DTgbcE6rrJey5WR0a5iFnwl59jCKnJohn6U4np4hOIiwIx0t4cddrHIsf41HdXyQ1-0zkDY_VwwWLeEH-Q3PiQg&__tn__=kK-R


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
PNW Response Team 
 
The PNW Response Team is comprised of local volunteers that are well experienced, 
trained and resourced by PNW. The team uses their own time and fuel to respond to 
various emergency situations in our area. 
 
Our team responds to everything from active crime complaints such as house breakings 
in progress to motor vehicle and motor bike accidents and various medical and trauma 
emergencies. 
 
The team conducts regular training to ensure that our responders assist according to 
local standards and norms. 

 
 

 

 
Response Team Activation: 
 
09 April 2022 
 
While on patrol in the late evening, PNW 
Patrollers and response team members were 
alerted to an assault that had taken place on 
Gabriel Road near the circle.  
 
Arriving on the scene, PNW members along 
with local Law Enforcement officers found 
one male patient who had suffered from 
multiple traumatic injuries. 
 
The patient was stabilized while CVIC 
organized Emergency Medical Services. A 
SA Paramedic ambulance arrived on scene 
and transported the patient to hospital in a 
stable condition.  
How can you help? 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Busy Easter Saturday for the PNW Response 
Team and patrollers. 
 
16 April 2022 
On Easter Saturday PNW patrollers and response 
team members were in full support of local law 
enforcement officers and Diep River SAPS. 
Members were on duty and patrolling throughout 
the day, with response team members on patrol 
and supporting our blue lights the full 12+ hour 
shift. 
 
Our members assisted at multiple motor vehicles 
accidents throughout the evening. Thankfully no 
one was seriously injured. Our members further 
assisted SAPS and Law Enforcement with crime 
prevention duties and operations throughout the 
day.  
 
Did you know? 
All patrollers and responders use their own 
vehicles, at their own cost and use equipment 
supplied by PNW and/or our sponsors. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
CAN YOU HELP THE RESPONSE TEAM WITH EQUIPMENT DONATIONS? 
 
PNW funds and equips the response team, we are always in need of consumable items to assist our members in 
their live saving role, this equipment list includes: 

- Examination gloves 
- Bandages and other medical supplies 
- Fire Extinguishers 
- Old Blankets  
- Barrier Tape 
- Spray paint 

 
Please contact us if you can assist. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

PNW EVENTS: 

 
1. “Rust en Werk” Car Rally – 28th August 2022 
2. 24 Hour Patrolathon – November 2022 

 

OTHER COMMUNITY EVENTS: 
 
Earth Fair Food and Craft Market - Timour Hall Villa:  
Every Wednesdays 4 pm to 9 pm, and Saturdays 10 am to 3 pm 
 
Car Boot Market - Timour Hall Villa: 
Every Saturday from 09h00am till 2pm  
 
The Animal Welfare Society of South Africa - Timour Hall Villa 
The last Saturday of every month, we host the Animal Welfare Society of South 
Africa Adoption Day in conjunction with the Car Boot and Earth Fair Market 
 
Friday Bar Nights and Braai Facilities – Timour Hall Villa 
Every Friday from 4pm our Bar is open.  Braai facilities available, wood included.  No 
extra cost.   
For those that do not want to braai we have a Bar Menu. Our kitchen is open from 
4pm till 9pm 
 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

How can you help? 
1) become a financial contributor, every rand helps 

OR 
2) become a patroller, we provide training and equipment 

Visit www.plumsteadwatch.org.za 

Important Contact Numbers: 

 SAPS Flying Squad (In emergencies you are encouraged to use this number first) 10111 

Ambulance & General Emergency 021 480 7700 

CVIC Neighbourhood Watch Control Room 0860 002 669 

Diepriver Police Station                                                  021 710 7306/7 

Diepriver Community Police Forum                              chair.cpfdiepriver@gmail.com                                                                            

Ward Councillor’s: 
 
Ward 63 Below the railway line. Carmen.Siebritz@capetown.gov.za  Cell 083 347 9895 
 
Ward 62 Above the railway line: Emile.langenhoven@capetown.gov.za  Cell 064 684 2445 
 
Ward 73 Above the railway line. Eddie.Andrews@capetown.gov.za  Cell 082 377 1414 (Deputy Mayor) 
 
 

http://www.plumsteadwatch.org.za/?fbclid=IwAR2jrba2nX7OTAV8b71P3kTdMPg3ap9ouS77p5Tb4zEQHUOnis0uSoTpMe0
mailto:chair.cpfdiepriver@gmail.com
mailto:Carmen.Siebritz@capetown.gov.za
mailto:Emile.langenhoven@capetown.gov.za
mailto:Eddie.Andrews@capetown.gov.za


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Gabriel Road Area Project Association (also known by residents as GRAPA) is a registered NPO with registration number 

2020/891518/08 formed in August 2020.   A group of like-minded business owners and residents with properties on the top 

end of Gabriel Road and surrounds formed the Residents Association to work alongside the City of Cape Town, Plumstead 

Neighbourhood Watch and various security companies and organisations serving the area to improve the overall security and 

to beautify its open spaces. The NPO currently has a membership representing 130 households.  The Association oversees a 

number of community clean-ups and projects to beautify the area. This includes painting previously grubby looking walls that 

back onto common areas, the establishment of pavement gardens, planting over 50 trees, litter cleaning and field 

greening.  One of the larger projects is the leasing of open land (Bardia Road behind the Shell Garage) from the City of Cape 

Town to establish a Community Food Garden Project in partnership with the City of Cape Town.  The plan is to fence off the 

land and establish a fruit and vegetable garden that will benefit the community. We also envision beautifying the space to 

include benches for residents to enjoy the view and to feed the birds in a safe environment.  Opportunities will be created for 

residents to work at the Community Food Garden in exchange for remuneration and fresh produce boxes. You are invited to 

join the Gabriel Road Area Project Association as a member if you live in the area, volunteer to contribute towards the Food 

Garden Project or work with the planning team. The next community clean-up takes place on 14 May 2022 at 10am.  To make 

a donation please email info@grapa.org.za or use the following bank account:    Gabriel Road Area Project Association, 

Mercantile Bank current account number 1050864778, Branch Code 450109.  Please use your name as a reference. 

Keep an eye out for our lucky draw in May 2022.  There are some incredible prizes up for grabs  donated by the 
wonderful businesses in the area to support the establishment of the Community Food Garden Project. Your ongoing support 
is much appreciated.  
 
Facebook Page:   https://www.facebook.com/GRAPA.Page 
Facebook Group: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GabrielRoadAreaProject 
 

Re-beautifying the Gabriel Road Precinct in Plumstead, Cape Town 
 

mailto:info@grapa.org.za
https://www.facebook.com/GRAPA.Page
https://www.facebook.com/groups/GabrielRoadAreaProject


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please support the Businesses in our Hood 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

               
 
National Siren and Lights is a company that installs 
quality emergency flashing lights and sirens. 
We offer a 5-year warranty on the lights and a lifetime 
workmanship warranty on our installations. 
We do everything from emergency lights, off-road 
lights, flashlights and sirens. 
 
                          National Siren and Lights 
                                   066 444 6321 
                          www.nationalsiren.co.za 

 

Contact: Grant Cyster 
074 584 7222 

 

 

 

 
Painting, Fitting of gutters, 

cleaning of gutters and driveways, 
tree felling, gardening, general 

maintenance, CCTV camera 
installation and maintenance 
Istel Brandt : 0836906370 

 

http://www.nationalsiren.co.za/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Guest House 
The IPA (International Police Association) Cape Town Timour Hall Villa is a 
Guest House situated on 5 acres of property. The Villa is a Grade 2 listed 
building situated in the beautiful Constantia Valley.  Grade 2 buildings are 
considered buildings of historical significance.  The house was built in 1796.   
Our Guest House is open to all IPA Members as well as the Public.  
Bookings call Sabine Harvey:  0833 912 940 or 021 712 4967.  
 
Private Venue Hire:  
Private Venue Hire Packages available – Phone Sabine Harvey 0833 912 940  
Such as:  

• Team Buildings / Conference / Meeting Facilities 
• Wedding  
• Engagements 
• Baby Showers 
• Birthdays – All ages 
• Camp outs 
• Memorial Services 
• Picnics  
• Car and Bike Shows 
• Potjie Kos competitions 
• Photo shoots  
• Formal Dinners 

 
Notes:   
No visiting dogs allowed.  
 

TIMOUR HALL VILLA 
 
IPA HOSPITALITY HOUSE 
 
Cnr Timour Hall & St. Joan’s Roads,  
 
Plumstead Tel:  021 712 4967  
 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You deserve to grow and thrive. You 
deserve to unlock your full potential 
and reach your goals. To get there, 

you need a professional partner 
who’ll support you and keep you 

motivated along the way. Our 
coaching services help you to build a 

success mindset and achieve your 
personal and business goals. 

 
 Contact us today to start your growth journey: 

Web: coaching.dinxkoconsulting.co.za 
• Email: Info@inxkoconsulting.co.za 
• WhatsApp: +27 63 406 1069 
• Web: coaching.dinxkoconsulting.co.za 

 


